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March 2016 (revised) 


Dear Patient

Re: Practice Merger

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that our practice is due to merge with another smaller practice, Beddington Medical Centre, from 1st October 2016.  PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A CHANGE TO THE PREVIOUS NOTIFICATION OF 1ST JULY.  At this time the current Beddington Medical Centre site will close and their staff and patients will move to us here at Shotfield Medical Practice within the Jubilee Health Centre.  Beddington patients will of course have a choice as to whether they wish to move here or register elsewhere and will be written to on this in due course.

This will increase our team of doctors to 8 and various new reception and administrative staff will also join us at this time.  We can also reassure you that with this increase in patients and staff additional phone lines will also be put in place to accommodate the additional calls that will become necessary to the practice.  

Please note that on Friday 30th September the Beddington site will be closed and an emergency on the day only service will be provided for all patients from Shotfield Medical Practice.  This will be for genuine emergencies only and there will be no routine appointments available on that day.  This means that if you need to be seen urgently you will be triaged in the normal way at Shotfield and if necessary you will be asked to attend to be seen.  

The newly merged Shotfield Medical Practice will go live with a full service at the Jubilee Health Centre site on Monday 3rd October 2016. 

It would be very helpful to us if patients could assist us by not raising non urgent queries with the practice on this date and where possible even in the days leading up to and after this date in case there are significant and in particular IT issues we have to contend with around this time.

One final thing to point out is that we would highly recommend that, if you have not already done so, you register for our online service which will now facilitate a whole range of items you can access from your medical record, often saving you time and/or the need to come in or call the surgery at all.  This includes your medication history and the ability to request repeat prescriptions, making and cancelling routine appointments with the doctor, your immunisations history, details of various test results, information about allergies and adverse reactions.  More information is available on our website or via reception.  

We thank you for your co-operation and assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully


S Kavanagh

Sarah Kavanagh
Manager


Website: www.shotfieldmedicalpractice.co.uk
